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NEWSLETTER 
06/12/19 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Last week’s whole school attendance was 91.9% - STILL POORLY CHILDREN! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Class 4 who were last week’s AWESOME ATTENDERS with 95.7% attendance! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Class 2 and Class 4 who were last week’s PUNCTUALITY SUPERSTARS! 
 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for  

sharing your ideas 

Class 1 Oliver Robinson Lealand Halton 

Class 2 Jaxon Walsh Lily Roberts-Procter 

Class 3 Georgia Darwell Charlie Andrew 

Class 4 Martin Nixon Josie Hodkin 

 

Mega Maths Heroes Congratulations to this week’s Mega Maths Heroes!  

You can admire their marvellous maths learning in their class folder. 

These are displayed in the school entrance – enjoy looking at them! 

Class 1 Annalise Bagguley 

Class 2 Connie Lawrence 

Class 3 Brandon Varley 

Class 4 Cole Evans 

 

This week’s team 

points 
Congratulations to all the children in Washington! 

Crag 

796 
Hutton 

803 
Senset 

784 
Washington 

855 
 

 

EARTH AWARDS 

Congratulations to this week’s Earth Award winners: 

Annalise Bagguley, Archie Alty, Scarlet Gora, Amalie 

Robinson, Katrina Wilkinson, Marcie Dowsett and Thomas 

Bellinger 

 

VENUS AWARDS 

Congratulations to this week’s Venus Award winner:   

Thomas Darwell 
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR FIRST OUTSTANDING LEARNER  

of this academic year:     Annalise Bagguley 
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Design Technologists and Computing Coders 

This half-term everyone has been involved in a Design Technology project. Class 1 and Class 

2 are making animals with moving parts driven by a pneumatic system; Class 3 are creating a 

puppet theatre and shadow puppets to perform their own version of a fable; Class 4 are 

practising their sewing skills having created their own design for a practical pencil case. 

All classes have also been learning about computer coding. 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS UPDATE! 
Our decorated Christmas tree is now up in the entrance and we have another tree at St. Oswald’s 

Christmas Tree Festival that will be brought back to school ready for our Christmas Fair! All the 

children have visited the Christmas Tree Festival today. 

The Travelling Crib has started its journey from home to home. 

The CHRISTMAS POSTBOX is now ready to receive Christmas cards – remember to write both the 

name AND class of the child you are sending the card to on the envelope. 

Children can get involved in making Christingles as part of Messy Church at Warton Methodist 

Church on Tuesday 10th December from 3.15pm to 5.15pm. 

The children are looking forward to watching the pantomime ‘Cinderella’ at The Dukes on 

Wednesday 11th. On Thursday 12th, Mr Foster’s Musicians will be sharing their termly performance. 

Thank you for all your bottle donations for the tombola!  We hope you can help out and join our 

Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December to raise funds for Phase 3 of THE BIG I.T. Drive. Our next 

goal is to replace the existing interactive whiteboards used in classrooms.  

The school continues to be filled with very lovely singing as the children practise the songs for 

this year’s Christmas performance ‘I’m gonna shine’. Make sure you have ordered your tickets for 

the performances on the afternoon and evening of Wednesday 18th December.  Mrs Robinson will 

be sending tickets home next week.  It’s going to be wonderful!  

Only TWO weeks of this term left! 

 
 
 

 
Christmas Tree Festival St Oswald’s Church 

The annual Christmas Tree Festival is currently taking place at St Oswald’s Church in Warton.  Go along this 

weekend and have a look at our decorated tree.   
The festival is on today, tomorrow and Sunday from 2pm until 4.30pm. 

 

 
 

 
IMPORTANT: Primary Admissions for September 2020 

Do you have a child starting primary school in September 2020? 
APPLY NOW for a school place on www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools or call 01524 581148 

Closing date: 15 JANUARY 2020 
 

 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools%20or%20call%2001524%20581148
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Check this academic year’s calendar on our website 
www.archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk  

What’s happening this half-term term? 
 

Tuesday 10th December 3.15pm to 5.15pm Christingle making at Messy Church, 

Warton Methodist Church 

Wednesday 11th December Whole school trip to Dukes Theatre to see ‘Cinderella’ 

Followed by Buffet Lunch in school 

Thursday 12th December 2.30pm Mr Foster’s Musicians perform 

Friday 13th December 9.00 Celebration Assembly 

Special December Lunch 

PTA Christmas Fair starts at 2pm until 3.30pm 

Monday 16th December From today Parent Teacher appointments for Thursday 16th 

January can be made using the school website 

Wednesday 18th December Two Christmas performances of ‘I’m Gonna Shine’ will take 

place at Warton Methodist Church – Matinee performance 

starts at 2pm and evening performance at 6.30pm  

Friday 20th December  School Council Non-Uniform Day: wear your Christmas 

Jumper for £1 

 Christmas Lunch 

 Christmas parties 

School closes for the Christmas holidays at 3.10pm and will   

re-open at 8.45am on Monday 6th January 2020 
 

 

 


